In response to inquiry by the Office of the City Clerk, I, Sharri Scott	
	seek reappointment
	do not seek reappointment
as a member of the Code Enforcement Board for the City of Cocoa for a three-year term.	
Sincerely,	
Sharri Scott	
Skarff-Scott Additional Co	omments:
Ibaux	enjoyed sitting on this Board and hope to
continue.	
U am	unable to attend the July 9th meeting, as I have a
work shelling in arrando to be at.)	
Return to:	Office of the City Clerk
	City of Cocoa 65 Stone Street
	Cocoa, FL 32922